
During His Visit to the University of Sulaimaniyah, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim
Stresses the Need for Iraqi University to Exchange Experiences

    Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, underlined the

importance of coordination and the exchange of experiences between the Iraqi universities in

different provinces and the universities of the Kurdistan region, in order to achieve

educational and cultural development for the country. His eminence insisted on the capacity and

competence of Iraqi students and their eagerness to advance their country to reach the level of

which it is worthy. This came during his eminence’s visit to the the University of Sulaymaniyah

on Tuesday, September 23, 2014. For their part, the university professors and students praised

his eminence’s attention to the educational and cultural aspect in Iraq, assuring their

keenness to carry out their duties and responsibilities to contribute in building and advancing

Iraq.


